
Noted Association 
Executive To Embark 

On New Course 
James G. Prusa, GCSAA Associate 

Executive Director and Director of 
Education, has announced his inten-
tion to dedicate his full time to a new 
independent business venture begin-
ning in 1987. 

"While I'm very enthused about the 
future," said Prusa in his announce-
ment, "I do deeply regret the fact that 
I'll no longer be working regularly 
with my colleagues at GCSAA. 

"The opportunity for me to have 
worked with the Board, staff and 
committee members over the past five 
years has been a pleasurable honor. I 
hope I have contributed in some small 
way to putting in place the people and 
programs that have enabled the As-
sociation to enjoy the success it does 
today and the promising future that I 
believe clearly lies ahead." 

GCSAA's President, Riley L. Stott-
ern, CGCS, responded to Prusa's 
announcement with the following: 

"Jim's departure will represent a loss, 
but his accomplishments represent 
lasting gains for him and the Associa-
tion, in terms of the Education Pro-

gram,the Certification Program, pub-
lic relations efforts, financial manage-
ment and much, much more. He'll be 
long remembered for those contribu-
tions." 

Executive Director John M. Schilling 
added, "Jim's ideas, his entrepreneur-
ial spirit, his stimulating approach 
and his perseverance will be missed 
at headquar ters and th roughout 
GCSAA. He has helped advance 
GCSAA significantly in just a few 
years, and we wish him well with his 
future business venture." 

Prusa formalized his intention to 
depart with a letter of resignation on 
November 5,1986. He is remaining on 
the GCSAA headquarters staff through 
the completion of the Phoenix Con-
ference and Show, and plans his de-
parture for early February 1987. The 
position of GCSAA Director of Edu-
cation is open for application, and 
interested parties should direct in-
quiries to GCSAA Executive Director 
John M. Schilling prior to January 9, 
1987. 


